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M&E Pacific, Inc, »
100 Pauat Streel, Sute 207, Hilo, Hawas 96720 DEr 1
T 808.961.2776 F BDB.935.5934 wavwm-& aecom.com

December 8, 2005

Planning Department
County of Hawaii

101 Pauahi Street, Suite 3
Hilo, Hawaii 86720

Re: Submittal
Amended Map of Killae Subdivision
Being Subivision No. 7459 — Revised
Kiilae and Kauleoli 1% and 2™
South Kona, Island of Hawaii, Hawaii
TMK: (3™) 8-5-05: 22, 19, 31 & 29

Applicant:  Kiilae Estates, LLC
1885 Main Street, Suite 104
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Gentlemen:

This is a follow-up request per our letter dated August 11, 2004 (see attached copy)
from David B. Hatchell, LPLS, M&E Pacific, Inc., together with inquiries dated June
3, 2005 and November 2, 2005.

This request is to, again, amend approved Subdivision No. 7459 — Revised.

The Amendment relates only to a revision to original Lot 2 and to correct the
approved parcel configuration containing 467.672 acres.

The ocean front parcel makai of the Old Governemnt Road (TMK: 8-5-05: 031)
should not have been included as part of Lot 2.

The ocean front parcel was not intended to be a part of the subdivision.

Lot 2, containing 403.024 acres, would terminate at the mauka edge of the Old
Government Road.
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As a part of this request, we also submit ten (1) maps and six (6) letters for your
further processing.

If you should have any questions please contact Jim Murray (933-8340) or George
Yoshimura (808-529-7209).

Sincerely,

M‘H M Fhurray
Donald James Murray
Project Manager

Attachments
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Mr. Chris Yuen
Planning Director
County of Hawaii
25 Aupuni Street
Hilo, HI 96720

Re: Submittal of Amended Map of Kiilae Subdivision
Subdivision No. 7459-Revised '

Dear Mr. Yuen:

Attached are ten (10) copies of the amending map for the Kiilae Subdivision that was
originally approved October 11, 2001.

The purpose of the amending map is to correct the parcel configuration shown on the
original map. The parcel makai of the Old Government Road (TMK: 8-5-05:031) was
mistakenly shown within the boundaries of land to be subdivided. This parcel was not
intended to be a part of the subdivision. We feel that the filing and acceptance of this
amending map will correct this error and prevent any future confusion.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (808) 521-3051.

Yours truly,

David B. Hatchell, LPLS
M&E Pacific, Inc.
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841 Bishop Strest, Suite 1900, Honolulu, Hawail 26813
T 808.521.3051 F 808.524.0246 www.m-a a8com.com

Facsimile

Please deliver to From

Name Harold Name David Hatchell
Firm ME&E Direct line 529 7210

Fax number 935 5934 Date transmitted June 3, 2005
Phone number Pages to follow 1

Subject Tnasmittal letter for amended Kiilae map

Project number

Message

Harold,

| am trying to find out what happened to the amended map that we submitted in August of last
year - Ed Chepelic says that he has never seen it - our client ~ CMI wants to know what

happened to it — if you could check at planning and see who has this map and why it has never
been acted upon | would appreciate it. Thanks.

David Hatchell
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